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RHS GARDEN - HYDE HALL HEDGEHOG and OTTER CLASSES 

 
04th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the Year Two Science curriculum in the Autumn term we will be exploring ‘Habitats’ in both 
our local environment and in the woodland environment.  To support this further we have arranged a 
visit to Hyde Hall in Chelmsford on Tuesday 3rd October 2023. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to explore the gardens and woodland area for different creatures 
and their habitats. 
 
The cost of this trip is £12 per child. This price includes the cost of the coaches, entrance fee to Hyde 
Hall and insurance.  
 
The children will need to be at school promptly for 8:30am to ensure we are able to leave at 9.00 am.  
The children will return at approximately 3:00pm. 
 
The school will provide each child with a packed lunch for the trip.  
 
The children will need to wear sensible old clothes, old trainers or wellington boots and a 
waterproof coat will be advisable. A high-viz jacket will be provided for your child to wear. 
 
If you would like to help your child’s class on the day of the trip please notify the class teacher and they 
will get back to you if your help is required. 
 
Please ensure that any travel sickness medication is administered at home before your child comes to 
school. If he/she requires a further dose for the return journey, please bring the medication to the school 
office the day before the trip and complete the necessary medication consent form.   
 
Payment for this trip is to be made using your ParentPay account. If you have a reason why you 
are unable to make this contribution towards the cost of the trip please speak with a member of the 
office staff. All conversations will be dealt with in strict confidentiality. Parental consent and making 
the lunch selection needs to be completed using this link Year 2 Hyde Hall Visit – Hedgehog & 
Otter Classes.  If there are any problems with using either of these then please speak to a member of 
the office staff. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Vicki Tracy 
 
Assistant Principal 
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